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At Apache we recognize the importance of supplier diversity and seek to make it an integral part of our sourcing, 
contracting and procurement processes.  

We believe that the success of the organization and society is enhanced by enabling diverse suppliers to share 
in overall economic growth. We understand that supplier diversity will not only enhance our position in the 
marketplace, but also positively impact the communities in which we operate. When diverse suppliers flourish and 
prosper, their communities also benefit greatly from that success. 

We are proud to engage with diverse suppliers. 

Sincerely, 

Jeremy Hill
Vice President, Global Supply Chain
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